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10 October 2023

Dear Parents
YEAR FIVE SCHOOL SWIMMING PROGRAMME

Our swimming programme will begin after Easter Break. Each Year 5 class will have five
hour-long lessons at the Brockworth Sports Centre.

Class 5R 5C

Mondays 1:30pm - 2:30pm
15 April 2024 10 June 2024
22 April 2024 17 June 2024
29 April 2024 24 June 2024
13 May 2024 1 July 2024
20 May 2024 8 July 2024

Dates

Kit required for these lessons:

e Atowel

e A swimming costume or swimming trunks

e A pair of swimming googles that are sized to fit your child’s head (optional)
e Long hair must be tied back or in a swimming hat

e All items clearly named in a bag

We will have to pay for the hire of the pool, the swimming instructors and the coach travel
and you will appreciate that costs have risen from previous years. We are therefore asking for
a voluntary contribution of £43 for the five-week course.

All payments can be made through the ParentPay system. Parental consent is also necessary

for your child to attend these lessons outside of school’s premises. Please consent / make your
payment via ParentPay by 31 March.

Yours sincerely

Georgina Flooks
Headteacher
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